
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF COCONUT CREEK 

Public Input Meeting 
Oak Trails Park Proposed Restrooms and Trail  

September 16, 2025 
 

The City of Coconut Creek is preparing to submit a grant application for the expansion of the Oak 
Trails Park Proposed Trail. The grant application is for the Florida Recreation Development 
Assistance Program. In order to compete effectively, the City must host a public meeting with the sole 
purpose of discussing the project proposed. 
 
Prior to submitting the grant application, the City will hold a public meeting in order to obtain citizens 
views and determine needs and local priorities for the use of the funds. This meeting will be held on 
September 16, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. at the Coconut Creek Government Center, in the Public Meeting 
Room adjacent to the Commission Chambers, 4800 West Copans Road, Coconut Creek, Florida 
33063. Interested parties are encouraged to attend and participate. 
 
For additional information on this meeting, please contact Daniel Nelson, Community Enhancement 
Manager, Sustainable Development Department, at (954) 973-6756. 
 
Note: If any person, firm, or corporation decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any 
matter considered at such a meeting or hearing, they will need to ensure that a verbatim record of 
the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence, if any, upon which the 
appeal is to be based. (F.S. 286.0105) 
 
Note: In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and Florida Statutes 286.26, persons 
with disabilities needing special accommodations to participate in this meeting should contact the City 
Clerk Department at least 48 hours prior to the meeting at 954-973-6774 for assistance. 
 
City of Coconut Creek 
Daniel Nelson, Community Enhancement Manager 
Sustainable Development 
August 28, 2025 

 
   
 


